COURT TO DISCUSS THE CONSTRUCTION AND MAINTENANCE OF COUNTY

BUILDINGS
Tom Glosup Spoke To Commissioners About Construction Of A Potential Safe Room
Next To The Proposed Trusty Building. A Representative From Pre-Fab Construction Answered

Questions About Prefab Concrete Walls For A Safe Room.

BUDGET WORK SESSION
Tanner Crump And Several Wrecker Companies Asked The Court To Raise The
Payment Under The Non-Consent Towing Rules Of The County.

END TIME: 12:45 P.M.
MINUTES APPROVED NOVEMBER 1, 2021;
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